
 

18
th

 June 2018 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear David 
 

Thank you for your letter declaring your intention to step down from the Scottish Fiscal 

Commission, in light of the new role you are due to take up. 
 

I understand the circumstances and am grateful for the year plus you spent with us.  It’s been a 
year of transformation for the Commission.  I’ve appreciated your input and support and was 
glad to have had you as a colleague. 
 

As you will know, we will post both your letter and this response on our website.   
 

Good luck in your future endeavours. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
Dame Susan Rice DBE  


